
July 26, 2022 

Mr. Mark Graham 
Chief Executive Officer 
Canadian Mental Health Association - Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge Branch 
415 Water Street 
Peterborough, Ontario K9H 3L9 

Subject: Award- Your June 2022 Qmentum Survey 

Dear Mr. Graham: 

The Accreditation Decision Committee is pleased to inform you that Canadian Mental Health Association 
- Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge Branch is Accredited with Exemplary Standing under the Qmentum 
accreditation program. Your accreditation report can be found on your client organization portal. This is 
a milestone to be celebrated, and we congratulate you and your team for your commitment to providing 
safe, high quality health services.

A unique characteristic of Qmentum is the ease with which the principles of accreditation and ongoing 
quality improvement can be integrated into your operations and services. We invite you to continue to 
use the Qmentum accreditation program to guide your work. 

We at Accreditation Canada are pleased to work with you on your quality improvement efforts and look 
forward to continuing to provide you with guidance and support. If you have any questions or would like 
to discuss your next steps, contact Elizabeth Jackson, your Client Engagement Coordinator, at 1-343-
809-7757, ext. 242,  or by email at Elizabeth.Jackson@accreditation.ca.

Again, we extend our congratulations on this outstanding achievement and look forward to our ongoing 
partnership. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Langlois, RN, PhD 
Chair, Accreditation Decision Committee 

c.c.: Ms. Ellen Watkins, Director of Corporate Services 
Ms. Executive Administrative Assistant 
Mrs. Pam Scholey, Manager of Quality, Communications and Information Technology 
Ms. Elizabeth Jackson, Client Engagement Coordinator 

mailto:Elizabeth.Jackson@accreditation.ca

